
 

September 30, 2025​
 

Dear Caledonia Families, 

As of this writing, the State of Michigan has not yet finalized the 2025–26 budget 
nor shared details confirming continued funding for “Free Meals for All.”  Therefore, 
we remind families that Caledonia Community Schools will begin charging for 
breakfast and lunch tomorrow, Wednesday, October 1, 2025. 

Prices (same as 2023–24): 

●​ Breakfast (all schools): $1.45 
●​ Elementary Lunch: $2.40 
●​ Middle School Lunch: $2.65  
●​ High School Lunch: $2.65 

What families can do now: 

●​ Add funds in Family Portal (for meal purchases starting Oct 1). 
●​ Apply for Free & Reduced Meals if you may qualify; this supports your family 

and district funding. 

Family Portal & Application: https://caledonia.familyportal.cloud/ 

We know this is a significant change, and are monitoring updates from Lansing closely. 
If the State finalizes a budget that restores free meals, we will notify families 
immediately and adjust accordingly. 

Questions? Contact Food Service at 616-891-0227 (Katie Bos or Beth Strzyzewski). 

Thank you for your partnership, 

​
 CCS Administration 

https://caledonia.familyportal.cloud/

